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Conservation Commission, Red River Beach Shoreline Stabilization Project, 2019 Article #45, Harwich 
Conservation Agent Amy Usowski 
 
 
Red River Beach Stabilization Project - the Conservation Commission granted an emergency certification 
for the temporary fix that is there now - cement blocks with seaweed and beach sand behind it.  Work 
was done in house at no expense.  I have a concept for a modified plan from what Conservation and CPC 
originally approved, but I need assistance from Engineering. 

 
Waiting on engineering to be able to assist with plans. 

 
 
Amy Usowski 
Conservation Administrator 
Town of Harwich 
(508)430-7538 
 


